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Po Kwong News 

Voted 2017 ‘Newspaper of the Year’ 
 

 
Celebrating the Buddha’s Birthday 

 

Our school had some 

very important guests 

on 15th May. They came 

to help us celebrate the 

Buddha’s birthday. 

Students and teachers 

bathed statues of the 

Buddha three times. It 

was an interesting 

experience. 
 
 
 
 

A Successful Ceremony 

PICK UP YOUR COPY NOW! 
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A special guest. 

Students perform a Buddhist song. 
Students bathe the Buddha. 
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An exciting trip to 
Mainland China 

Some Key Stage 4 students 

enjoyed an exciting trip to 

Mainland China this month. 

They took an aeroplane to the 

city of Chengdu, in Sichuan 

province. They ate lots of 

spicy food and went shopping. 

They also visited some 

traditional buildings and saw 

some pandas.  

They had a great time and 

many of them hope to travel 

more in the future. 

 

Summer Camp in Sai Kung 

Trying some of the local Sichuan 

food – it’s very spicy! 

Some of our primary students went to Sai Kung for a two-

day summer camp. They tried some different activities 

and had a great time, as you can see in the pictures. 

Hanging out with friends. 
Students practicing their climbing 

skills. 


